
All Shipping Lines, Agents and Port Users 

 
 
We are pleased to announce the implementation of new Anchorage Services aimed at enhancing our 
offerings at Jebel Ali Port. These value-added services will be available in the newly proposed anchorage 
areas, J-Alpha and J-Charlie.  
 
J-Alpha: 
Latitude: 25°08’20” N, Longitude: 54°53’12”  E 
Latitude: 25° 6’242”N, Longitude: 54°55’678”E 
Latitude: 25° 4’791”N, Longitude: 54°54’074”E 
Latitude: 25° 6’930”N, Longitude: 54°51’629”E 
 
J-Charlie: 
Latitude: 25°16’340” N, Longitude: 54°44’306” E 
Latitude: 25°11’20”   N, Longitude: 54°49’54”   E 
Latitude: 25°08’20”   N, Longitude: 54°46’12”   E 
Latitude: 25°13’058” N, Longitude: 54°40’569” E 
 
The existing Jebel Ali short term anchorage will be renamed to the ‘J-Bravo’ anchorage, however, the 
positions will remain unchanged. 
 
Port users can book the new Anchorage Services through the updated booking system effective from  
1st November 2023. 
 
Services include but are not limited to bunkering, STS operations, repairs and crew changes etc.  



 
For any queries, additional details, or requirements, please feel free to contact our Marine Department on: 
 
Email : MarineJA.Planners@dpworld.com 
Tel : +971 4 8899599. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to providing you with these services at Jebel Ali.  
 
Thank you for choosing DP World. 
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